63 Anderson Avenue
Englewood Cliffs, NJ 07632

February 12, 2017

Ms. Karen Alexander

Director, NITIP

Alan M. Voorhees Transportation Center
Rutgers University

33 Livingston Avenue

New Brunswick, NJ 08901

Dear Ms. Alexander,

I would like to send my sincere gratitude to you and Larry Lindstrom for such a positive and life
impacting experience you have given to my son Alex. Asyou know, my son has completed his travel
training with Larry recently and Alex is able to take two buses to come home from a hospital where he
volunteers. It would not have been possible without your program and the exceptional travel trainer
Alex was very fortunate to have worked with.

Larry is very professional, caring and compassionate and both Alex and | appreciated his services.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Gloria Oh



